
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of and Investigation into   )  
Southwest Power Pool Cost Allocations and  ) File No. EO-2011-0134 
Cost Overruns       )   
 

SOUTHWEST POWER POOL, INC.’S REPLY COMMENTS ON SPP PROJECT 
SELECTION AND COST ESTIMATION IN RESPONSE TO THE COMMISSION’S 

ORDER OPENING AN INVESTIGATION INTO SOUTHWEST POWER POOL COST 
ALLOCATIONS AND COST OVERRUNS 

 

 COMES NOW, Southwest Power Pool, Inc. (“SPP”), by and through its counsel, and hereby 

submits its response to the opportunity to file Reply Comments on SPP Project Selection and Cost 

Estimation provided by the Public Service Commission of the State of Missouri’s (“Commission”) 

Order Opening An Investigation into Southwest Power Pool Cost Allocations and Cost Overruns 

(“Order”) issued on November 23, 2010, opening the above-styled file. 

 SPP does not have any additional comments at this time, but would like to thank the 

Commission for the opportunity to comment in this proceeding.  SPP looks forward to working with 

interested parties through the SPP stakeholder process. 

      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
           /s/ David C. Linton                             

David C. Linton, # 32198  
David C. Linton, L.L.C. 
424 Summer Top Lane 
Fenton, Missouri 63026 
Telephone: (636) 349-9028 
Email: djlinton@charter.net 
 
and 
 
Erin E. Cullum, AR BIN 2004070 
415 N. McKinley, Suite 140 
Little Rock, AR 72205 
Telephone: (501) 688-2503 
Email: ecullum@spp.org 
 
Attorneys for Southwest Power Pool, Inc.   
 
February 25, 2011 
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